
Thanet

Personal Details:

Name:                         

Email:                               

Postcode:         

Organisation Name: (Member of the public)

Comment text:

Related subject: Nethercourt Ward & Newington Ward

All the information I have seen dates from 2001. I would welcome up to date information before commenting on any plans for the future.
I will highlight an issue that currently affects the western extreme of both mentioned Wards. Where the boundary follows the old road over the
railway. This is now closed off and no longer a through route. A new junction has been built known as ‘Lord of the Manor’ roundabout. This has
left a small triangle of land identified as within Thanet Villages Ward cut off by the opening of the new road. The said triangle of land is fenced off
but otherwise vacant land. While not previously of note it did become relevant when a planning application was made for a fast food outlet on the
site. Due to the land being identified as belonging to the Thanet Villages Ward all notices were advertised there but not on the more local Wards
of Nethercourt or Newington where more local resident houses are located. To avoid any future confusion it would help to realign the boundary to
follow the line of the new road.
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